From: Indivisible Queen City Vermont <indivisiblequeencityvermont@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 5:07 PM

To: Ben Littenberg <Benjamin.Littenberg@uvm.edu>

Subject: Mini Test 1

Hil! Indivisible Queen City Vermont sends greetings! The rally on April 5 in Burlington saw 3,000 of us coming together to
say "Hands Off our Democracy!" It was big and loud and boisterous and non-violent and ... fun! So, we'll do it again soon
(stay tuned for that).

Meanwhile, we have been thinking hard about what we should be and do as an organization. We care about a lot of
issues: illegal deportations, relations with Canada, masked men kidnapping people on the streets, the environment,
workers' rights, tariffs and stock market manipulation, and so much more. But, we feel there will be little progress on any
of these issues until we have restored our Democracy and the rule of law. So we will concentrate on making that
happen. Here is our mission:

Queen City Vermont Indivisible is a group of concerned individuals seeking to preserve democracy, resist
autocracy, and empower our community through nonviolent protests, actions, and local events.

To do that, we will need some help. In particular, among our most pressing needs is someone to establish our social
media and someone to set up our website. If you have these skills, please reach out! If you can help financially, please
click here to use Venmo (@QCVTIndivisible).
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